

3601 A Street Philadelphia, PA 19134-1095 Tel: 215-427-5000 www.stchristophershospital.com

January 8, 2010

Tanesha Marie Jones Foundation c/o Charlene Jones PO Box 1151 Lansdowne, PA 19050

Dear Ms. Jones;

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for you donations of gift cards to some of the children at St. Christopher's Hospital for Children. The families and children are most appreciative for this generous donation.

Thank you so much for thinking of the children who are battling cancer at this time.

Your gift truly puts a smile on the kids during this difficult time.

We wish you a happy and healthy New Year!

Sincerely;

Robin Capecci, LSW

John Corpus.

Social Worker

Rebecca Malfain Rebecca Malfara, MSW

Social Worker